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February 25, 2014 

 

 

Dr. Judith Puncochar 

School of Education, Leadership and Public Service 

Northern Michigan University 

Marquette, MI 49855 

 

Dear Judy: 

 

Congratulations!  You have been selected to receive the 2014 NMU Distinguished Faculty Award.  This award reflects 

the respect and confidence of both your faculty colleagues and the University administration. 

 

The Distinguished Faculty Award recipient will be recognized at a special recognition reception to be held at the 

University Center.  Your academic dean and your departmental colleagues will be invited to the reception.  An 

invitation will be sent to all within the next few weeks.  At this reception, you will be presented with a $1,000, after 

taxes, cash award.  Please plan to attend the reception, along with a guest and any family members you may wish to 

invite, on the evening of Tuesday, April 22, at 5:00 p.m.  A photographer will be present to take photos of the 

occasion.  Please confirm your attendance with my administrative assistant, Linda Hares (2922).   

 

Soon you will be contacted by the Registrar’s Office concerning your participation at the Spring Commencement 

ceremony on Saturday, May 3.  You will be seated with the Platform Party during Commencement and introduced by 

the President during his speech.  You will also be contacted by the Bookstore regarding your robe.  Also, you and 

members of your family will be invited to the Honors Breakfast on Saturday, May 3 at 8:00 a.m. in the Great Lakes 

Rooms.   

 

Again, congratulations!  You are about to join a small but highly honored and respected group of your colleagues.  If 

you have any questions about any of the above events, please contact Ms. Linda Hares at 227-2922 or 

lhares@nmu.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

Paul Lang 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

ljh 

 

cc:  Dr. Joe Lubig, Associate Dean 
  Dr. Harvey Wallace 
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